

Mark Herron Also Admitted in Georgia Email: mherron@lawfla.com

February 26, 2015

Kristi Reid Bronson Chief, Bureau of Election Records Room 316, R.A. Gray Building 500 South Bronough Street Tallahassee, FL 32399-0250

Re: A Better Miami Beach (60411)

Dear Ms. Bronson:

The purpose of this correspondence is to inform the Division of Elections that "A Better Miami Beach" will terminate its existence as a Florida registered electioneering communications organization at the close of business on February 28, 2015.

PRECEIVE 1. DEPARTMENT AM 8:37

ONISION OF FLECTIONS

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Mark Herron

Mark Herron